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Senator Payne asked: 
 
Do you know the date of the next COAG meeting that is going to be considering some of 
these housing issues? 
 
Answer: 
 
The Prime Minister has written to her COAG colleagues proposing that they meet in 
Canberra on Monday, 14 February 2011.  The agenda for the meeting is yet to be finalised.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


